
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

  

  

Reception have had an exciting spring term as they have visited Dudley Zoo, had an Easter activity afternoon with parents and have spent this half term learning all about space. 

The children enjoyed visiting Dudley Zoo, as they got to see a variety of different animals and we talked about the habitats that each animal lives in.  

Reception also had an Easter activity afternoon and Parents were invited to join in with the different creative and fine motor activities. For the past 6 weeks Reception have been 

inspired by our space topic and have been role-playing in the space station, learning about the planets and writing about the story ‘Whatever Next’. 

 

 

 

 

  

  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

“hello gorilla!” “lemurs – they climbed up there” 

“the meerkats were looking at us” 

“the penguin was flapping his arm” 



  

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“doing Crazy Cursive on the i-pads” 

“rocket” 

“it’s planet Earth” 

“painting with pom poms” 


